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Car Park Policy 

Our car park is small and becomes busy at peak times. We would be grateful if you would 
adhere to the following procedures at ALL times: 

• Please take care when parking and park with consideration of others  
• Any vehicle exiting the car park has priority over other vehicles entering the car park 

however they must enter from Cox’s Lane and exit turning left down the lane.  
• Do not double park and block other vehicles in 
• Do not be aggressive towards others. Any aggressive incidents will result in you being 

banned from parking in the nursery car park. 
• Be patient. We appreciate that we all have places to be, but please be patient and kind. 
• Do not park in the four designated staff parking spaces (down near the gate leading to 

the field) 
• Please bring any problems you find to the attention of the Manager/Deputy so that it can 

be dealt with in line with the settings policies and procedures. 
• No smoking on the premises which includes the car park.  
• If the car park is full, you will need to find alternative parking at the top of Coxs Lane.  

By following these simple requests, we can ensure that everyone parks safely and can drop off 
or collect their child(ren) safely without any issues.  

Anyone who is continually abusive or aggressive will not be permitted to use the car park 
facilities. 

 

 

 


